

November/December Newsletter

Santa flies into St Lucia's!



A very special visitor flew in to pay us a visit on Friday 15th December! Santa landed in a helicopter and brought presents for all the children at St Lucia's Primary School. We were fortunate enough to get to look at the helicopter from RAF Shawbury and talk to the pilots about their journey, as well as the features of the helicopter that they fly. We learnt all about how the reindeer are resting up ahead of the big day and what Santa may like to eat when he pays us all a visit on Christmas morning!

There was much excitement amongst all of the children on what was an exciting and magical visit on the countdown to Christmas. As Santa made his goodbyes, singing broke out amongst the children waiting to wave him goodbye. We were thrilled by the visit and would like to take the opportunity to send an extra big thank you to RAF Shawbury for such a brilliant experience and to Santa himself for taking time out of his busy festive period to come and say 'Hello'.

